Queensland Civil and Administrative Tribunal

Our Reference: NDR205-18
Contact Name: Claudia Lorenz
Contact Number: 07 3247 3321

29 January 2019

John Richard Le Mare
28 Read Street
TEWANTIN QLD 4565

Dear Mr Le Mare

Case number:  NDR205-18
Applicant: John Richard Le Mare
Respondent: Annie Lowe

The Queensland Civil and Administrative Tribunal (QCAT) has received the Form

58 — Notice of withdrawal of application or referral filed by you on 14 December
2018.

Enclosed are sealed copies for service on each party as soon as possible but no
later than seven days.

The directions hearing listed for 7 March 2019 has been vacated.

Please note: if an applicant withdraws an application or referral they generally
cannot make a further application or referral relating to the same facts or
circumstances without the leave of the Tribunal.

If you have any queries, please contact the registry on 07 3247 3321 and quote
your case number (NDR205-18).

Feedback from clients is important to QCAT and will be used to help improve our
services and processes. Please complete our survey located at
http://www.qgcat.gld.gov.au/about-gcat/contact-us/survey.

Yours sincerel

Claudia Lorenz
Civil Admin & Disciplinary Case Manager 7

Enc

For more information on QCAT

Call 12300 753 228 or visit www.gcat.gld.gov.au
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